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SUNSHINE COAST REGIONAL DISTRICT 
 

Question and Answers #1 

Request for Proposal No. 2435202 

Vertical Expansion and Waste Export Feasibility Study, and Vertical Expansion Engineering 

 

Date: June 26, 2024 

 

Item No. 1  

Question: The Task 4 scope is not very clear at this point, and we aren’t confident that we can provide 
accurate price for this task. The RFP is also unclear in what parts of task 4 should be estimated; it seems 
that only the construction management and post construction engineering services should be priced out. Can 
you please confirm the extent to which we should provide pricing for Task 4, and the level of confidence that 
should be reflected in the estimate? Can the proponent provide just a price range, or could the pricing be 
negotiated at a later stage? 

 
Answer:   
 

Regarding Task 4, please provide hourly rates and price estimates for items 1 (Vertical Expansion Engineering and 
Design Services; including construction management and post construction engineering services) and 2 (Additional 
Waste Export Assessments), as detailed on page 12 of 18 under Task 4. Note that the pricing provided for Task 4 
is not being used to evaluate submissions. The Regional District will use this information for budgeting purposes 
and the exact price to perform this work will be determined through a contract amendment, following completion of 
Tasks 1, 2, and 3 and direction from the Regional District Board.  


